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Town Clerk

From: robert.largan.mp@parliament.uk
Sent: 12 September 2023 11:11
To: jamie.jones@parliament.uk
Subject: High Peak Jobs & Apprenticeships Fair 2023
Attachments: Jobs & Apprenticeships Flyers A4.pdf; Jobs & Apprenticeships Posters A5.pdf

Dear Parish Council and Parish Councillors, 
 
I am writing to let you know about the 3rd annual High Peak Jobs & Apprenticeships Fair, hosted by Robert 
Largan MP (High Peak), which will take place on Friday 29th September 2023 at the Pavilion Gardens in 
Buxton from 10am until 2pm. 
 
This year’s event will provide another valuable opportunity for local residents to discuss employment opportunities 
with the region’s most prominent employers under one roof. Over 60 local and regional employers and support 
networks have already committed to exhibiting at this year’s event, a record number. 
 
The event is partnering with local job centres, local authorities, employers, schools, charities and other partners to 
ensure that this event provides a valuable opportunity to help local people get a job or apprenticeship and to build 
their career.  
 
With businesses such as Alstom, B&M, Buxton Crescent Hotel, Carpenter, Chatsworth, Derbyshire County Council, 
Derbyshire Healthcare NHS Foundation Trust, East Midlands Airport, Google, HW Martin, Longbow Bars & 
Restaurants, Mettrick’s, Nestle Waters, the British Army, and more, this event will be promoted across High Peak and 
across Derbyshire.  
 
I am writing to ask the Parish Council to display promotional posters for this event in your parish noticeboards, on 
your website and across your social media and in other public forums in order to ensure that as many people as 
possible in the High Peak, in NE Derbyshire and across the county are able to attend this event. 
  
I would also be grateful if you would pass details of the Fair to members of your family, to friends, to businesses, to 
third sector organisations and members of the community who you think would especially benefit from involvement in 
the Fair. I have attached a copy of some of the posters for you to display. If you would like to receive a printed colour 
copy, this can also be arranged. 
 
If anybody has any further enquiries about the event, or requires a printed copy of any posters, please contact myself 
or Robert by email, on my mobile (07909 449472) which I am happy to be shared, or by calling the constituency office 
(01663 769779). 
   
Many thanks and best regards, 
 
Jamie Jones 
Caseworker 
 
 
Office of Robert Largan MP 
Member of Parliament for High Peak 
 
 
18 Market Street, Whaley Bridge, High Peak, SK23 7LP 
t: 01663 769779      e: mail@robertlargan.co.uk 
fb.com/RobertLargan4HighPeak     twitter: @robertlargan 
  
Keep up to date on local issues by signing up to Robert’s regular newsletter at robertlargan.co.uk/newsletter 
  
  
  
  
  

 You don't often get email from robert.largan.mp@parliament.uk. Learn why this is important  


